
8. CLIFTON NEIGHBOURHOOD PETITION

The Board considered a report commenting on the petition received earlier in the
year from the Clifton Neighbourhood Committee opposing the closing of a portion
of Kinsey Terrace and requesting that the Council address the road problems of
Tuawera and Kinsey Terraces.

This report was considered in conjunction with a deputation from the Clifton
Neighbourhood Committee which was represented by Kathleen Guy, the Co-Chair
of the Committee and David Tucker, the convenor, Roading, of the Committee.

The deputation made oral submissions providing a commentary upon the report
before the Board primarily seeking officer clarification as to the meaning of the
phrase “placed in abeyance” as it referred to the portion of Kinsey Terrace to be
closed.

The deputation distributed a written statement in support of its submissions.

After hearing the deputation, the Board decided to seek a further report on this
matter and answers to the questions raised by the deputation from the Area
Engineer for the 6 September 2000 Board meeting.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


